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City of Jackson 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 
 
DATE:  October 15, 2024 
 
RE:  Change Order No. 1 to 2024 Asphalt Pavement Improvement Program 
 

 

The attached change order increases the 2024 Asphalt Pavement Improvement Program 

by $46,975.24.  This would add the paving of Industrial Drive from the end of the 

existing concrete pavement to the Soccer Park entrance to the current contract.   

This year’s asphalt program was scaled back to leave the engineer’s estimate of $50,000 

in the paving budget so this item could be added once plans were received from Koehler 

Engineering.  Plans have now been received. 

Work on this portion of the asphalt program would be scheduled to avoid the upcoming 

soccer tournament on October 25th – 27th.  

  

 


